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April 03, 2018 

Special Public Notice 

Announcement of the Approval of the Routine Program Change to incorporate the St. John the Baptist 

Parish Local Coastal Management Program into the Louisiana Coastal Resources Program 

In accordance with the regulations of the Federal Coastal Zone Management Act (15 CFR 923.80-84), the 

Louisiana Coastal Resources Program (LCRP), which is administered by the Louisiana Department of 

Natural Resources, Office of Coastal Management (OCM), submitted the St. John the Baptist  Parish Local 

Coastal Management Program to the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration’s Office for 

Coastal Management (NOAA/OCM) for review and inclusion as a Routine Program Change (RPC) of the 

LCRP on January 26, 2018. 

On March 23, 2018 NOAA/OCM approved the request for the RPC that the St. John the Baptist Parish Local 

Coastal Management Program be incorporated in the LCRP pursuant to 15 C.F.R 923.84.  

Notice is hereby given that on July 1, 2018 the St. John the Baptist  Parish Local Coastal Management 

Program will go into effect as part of the LCRP and will begin authorizing uses of local concern within its 

boundaries.  

Neither the St. John the Baptist Parish Local Coastal Management Program nor its policies are applicable 

for CZMA Federal Consistency review purposes.  Please contact Jon Truxillo, Coastal Scientist, with the 

Louisiana Department of Natural Resources at 225.342.3394 or at jon.truxillo@la.gov if you have 

questions or would like additional information on the St. John the Baptist Parish Local Coastal 

Management Program.   
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